Good Morning Everyone
 

I have some good news....
 

Matt's Law was read on the floor of the Senate yesterday, it is now a Bill!  WOO HOO!!!  This is what we have all been waiting for this is what we have be working towards.  The number is SB 1454 and can be found on the Legislative website Official California Legislative Information.  You can also find it on Matt's site www.wemissyoumatt.com and clicking on Matt's Law.
 

Now we have our work cut out for us, this is where all of you come in.  I will be meeting with a representative from Senator Torlakson's office this afternoon to discuss where we go from here.  This bill is not going to pass itself we are going to have to fight for it and fight hard.  But it will be well worth the it if it will save a life and stop these ridiculously harmful rituals.  You have been asking me what you can do and I am going to let you know next week.  By September we will all have cause for celebration!
 

I wanted to let you know that I have spoken with Dateline a few times since my last Matt Update and their segment is set to air the middle or end of March, they are doing some fine tuning.  I will let you know when an air date has been set.  Thank you for your patience.
 

AOL has changed their format so I can't send to more than 26 addresses at a time so my Matt's Update's, because the list of names is over 200, now must go out as Blind Copies.  When you go to forward any of my emails to those on your list in support of Matt's Law be aware of this, you may need to send it out that way too depending on how many people you are sending to. (lets hope a lot, lol)
 

Quick note:  We started our interviews for our Anti Hazing Documentary last week, we interviewed Gabe Maestretti, Jerry Lim and John Paul Fickes as well as the Chico State University Librarian, Carolyn Dusenbury.  All of the interviews went quite well.  Carolyn said that she would be ordering all 19 books that Andrew proposed, would set up a display cabinet in the school library dedicated to Matt and would have the Anti-Hazing books linked to Matt's name on the Library computers.  I thought that was incredibly nice.  
 

Take care everyone, and thank you for your prayers and support.
 

Hug your children and tell them that you love them everyday.
 


Love, 

Debbie, MM

www.wemissyoumatt.com 
